BOARD MEETING
FOR

CHESTER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT
251 CHESTER AIRPORT RD
CHESTER CA 96020

THE SPECIAL MEETING scheduled for March 24, 2020 has been CANCELLED
due to safety concerns regarding COVID-19 Virus. A Special Meeting has been
tentatively scheduled for March 31, 2020 @ 3:00pm; Possibly attended by
teleconference. Please refer to chesterpud.org for further information and postings.
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